 NOTICE OF REGULAR MEETING

RED LICK CITY COUNCIL

In accordance with Government Code §551.041 (the Open Meetings Act of the State of Texas), notice is hereby given that a regular meeting of the City Council of Red Lick, Texas, will not be held Thursday, May 09,2024, beginning at 6:30 p.m. at Red Lick City Hall, located on FM 3419.  

There was  no new items for the agenda or existing business.  The next council meeting will be held June 13, 2024


____________________________________
Sandy Jackson
City Secretary 
